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January 2019 
 

Trip to London – Monday 4th March 2019 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To celebrate our topic on Darwin’s Delights, we have planned a trip to London to visit The Science Museum and The 
Natural History Museum on Monday 4th March. We will spend the morning visiting The Natural History Museum focussing 
on the Darwin Galleries and taking part in an investigative workshop. 
 
In the afternoon we will visit The Science Museum which is packed with interactive exhibits and awe-inspiring objects to 
further develop the children’s investigation and enquiry skills. The following websites will give pupils a taste of what to 
expect from their visit. 
 
http://www.sciencemuseum.org.uk/ 
http://www.nhm.ac.uk/ 
 
We will depart Park Lane School at 7.30am so we would ask pupils to arrive at school at 7.15am. We will leave London at 
5.00pm and will arrive back at Park Lane at approximately 8.00pm (Updates on the exact arrival time will be posted on 
Twitter). 
  
Due to the length of the day, pupils will need to have a packed lunch with plenty of snacks and drinks to keep them going 
throughout the day. We would ask that pupils bring these in a rucksack. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £18.00. Please make payment through the school online system at www.schoolgateway.com 
by Friday 8th February. If not enough voluntary contributions are received; unfortunately the trip to London will have to 
be cancelled.  Please complete the form below and return to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

     
Mr A Pallister                                                Mrs S Bradshaw 
apallister@parklane.cambs.sch.uk                     sbradshaw@parklane.cambs.sch.uk     
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 6 London Trip – Monday 4th March 2019 – please return to class teacher 
 
Childs Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………. Class ………………………….. 
 

Please remember to click the on the CONSENT box when you pay online 
I have paid £18.00 online via the School Gateway 
 
Please complete details for 2 contacts in case of emergency: 
 
Name _______________________________________  Tel No_____________________________________ 
 
Name _______________________________________  Tel No_____________________________________ 
 
  
Signed____________________________________________________ Date_________________________ 
         (Parent/Guardian) 
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